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National Emergency Management Minister's Meeting (NEMMM) 
Update September 2024 

The NEMMM is a national meeting of Commonwealth, state and territory emergency 
management portfolio ministers and the Vice President of the Australian Local 
Government Association. The meeting is currently chaired by Senator the Hon Jenny 
McAllister, Commonwealth Minister for Emergency Management. 

The NEMMM facilitates emergency management portfolio ministers from their respective 
jurisdictions to work collaboratively to drive national cooperation and consistency on 
enduring strategic issues in emergency/disaster management and resilience. The 
NEMMM is supported by the Australia-New Zealand Emergency Management Committee 
(ANZEMC).

Queensland is represented at NEMMM by the Honourable Mark Ryan MP, the Minister for 
Police and Community Safety. 

Meeting: 

The second NEMMM for 2024 was held on Friday 6 September 2024. 

Key agenda items included: 

• Seasonal Outlook and Higher Risk Weather Season Preparedness
• Emergency Volunteering
• Aerial Firefighting
• Public Safety Mobile Broadband
• Lessons from the implementation of the Australian Warning System
• Work underway in the Hazards Insurance Partnership
• Independent Review of National Natural Disaster Governance Arrangements

(Glasser Review)
• Recovery Reforms
• Royal Commission into National Natural Disaster Arrangements

Further information on the September NEMMM can be found in the Meeting 
Communique. 

Should you have any queries regarding this communication, please contact 
DMCommunications@police.qld.gov.au.  

mailto:DMCommunications@police.qld.gov.au
https://www.nema.gov.au/sites/default/files/2024-09/nemmm-communique---endorsed-06.09.2024.pdf



